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Dear Students, 

 

Every November, the Faculty of Health Sciences hosts its Scientific Student 

Conference, welcoming applications from students on any research topic related 

to health sciences. The conference is scheduled for November 30, 2023. 

Faculty applications should be submitted on the provided form next to the bulletin 

board by October 15. Formal conference applications will be accepted on the 

university's TDK website until November 15 at the latest. 

 

After submitting the application, the system will generate a PDF document that 

must be printed, signed, and submitted. Please send your abstract electronically 

by November 15 using the form sent to your email address. Sections will be 

organized after receiving the application forms. 

 

This year, we extend our invitation to high school students and international 

students, with separate sessions planned for them. 

 

In each section, students' presentations will be evaluated by an Evaluation 

Committee, awarding first, second, and third prizes, as well as special prizes. 

Twelve winners will have the opportunity to participate in the biennial National 

Student Conference, irrespective of their faculty completion status. The next 

OTDK is scheduled for 2025 at the University of Pécs. 

Please send the application forms and abstracts to Barbara Guzi, Secretary of 

the Faculty SSC, at barbara.guzi@uni-miskolc.hu, or drop them off at office 209-

s, 2nd floor.      

                          

Andrea Lukács PhD, habil 

President of the Faculty Student 

Scientific Council 

Barbara Guzi 

Secretary of the Faculty Students 

Scientific Council 

 

 

 


